AORN

GRAND CANYON CHAPTER ARIZONA 
MINUTES OF TUESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2014
Meeting called to order By Becky Wright, President of Grand Canyon Chapter.

2014 Expo

Members that will be attending the AORN Expo held general discussions.  Group discounts are available, but there is no discount for early registration. AZCORN MTG. will be held on Tuesday in Chicago, with details to follow.

Treasurer Report

Presented by Karen McDonald. A Copy of the treasurer’s report to be submitted to Board. Karen will discuss with corporate AORN the tax obligations regarding deposits for the chapter.

New Business

Credit Card Payment

Karen McDonald reported on the feasibility of allowing credit card payment for seminars. 

Elections and Nominations for Board

Becky led a discussion on officers and elections. Suggested replacing half this year and half next year. Contact Renae Wright with suggestions and or nominations.

Eight delegate application forms were received in addition to Darla and Becky. 2 forms were sent after the deadline. All were approved.

Fundraising

Darla is meeting with Diamondback Marketing people to arrange an AORN Chapter Day at a Diamondback game. The chapter would receive money for each ticket sold. 

May Mtg. is being held in Tucson on the 8th. Time and location of the meeting to be announced.

Next Board Mtg.  is Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 7pm.

Business Meeting adjourned by Becky Wright.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pat Sega MSN, RN, CNOR

Salt River Chapter Secretary

